
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           10 November 2017 13:54
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from David Butler
 
Name: David
Surname: Butler
Email:
Postal Address:
 
 
Message:
I wish to submit a recommendation that both a railway line to service North Meath (Kells)  and plans for
the Dublin Outer Orbital Road be included in the National Frame work Plan.
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